


DRAFT RESPONSE FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION 

 

Dear Ms. Dremann, 

Thank you for raising the suggestion to extend the public comment period for the Wildland Fire 
Resiliency Program in light of a temporary broken link to the public comment form on our website.  We 
share your concern that a previously broken link on the website may have discouraged public comment. 
While the broken link was not the only way the public could provide comment on the Wildland Fire 
Resiliency Program, we are extending the public comment period through June 18, 2020 and resending 
public notifications to encourage robust public participation in this important project. 

Fortunately, the link that was broken was a secondary link to the public comment form.  Given that our 
main link remained in working order and given also our multiple pathways for members of the public to 
submit comments, we received numerous comments since the Notice of Preparation was first issued on 
April 27, 2020.  Nonetheless, we will extend the comment period through June 18, 2020, giving a 
substantial extension of time for people to submit additional comments on the Program and the scoping 
process.   

Thank you again for submitting your comments and for continuing to follow the Program development.  
We welcome any additional comments that you may have on this Program. 

Sincerely, 

 

Board President Karen Holman 

CC: 
Board of Directors 
General Manager Ana Ruiz 
Senior Resource Management Specialist and Project Manager Coty Sifuentes-Winter 




